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Race the Joe! Jet Boat Race is a Go!!!!! 
Race Teams Announcement 

 
At approximately 17:45 today Race the Joe Jet Boat Committee members 
received an email confirming the United States Coast Guard is confident 
it will issue a permit to allow Race the Joe! 2013 Jet Boat Race to go on 
as scheduled, May 17-19 at St. Maries, Idaho. 
 
At approximately 17:55 race committee members received confirmation 
from American Power Boat Association that Race the Joe! 2013 Jet Boat 
Race has sanctioning and is fully insured. 
 
Thank you everyone for your support, emails, telephone calls, texts, 
Facebook posts & shares!    Thank you to our elected officials and their 
staff.   
 
As per the race permit from the USCG & US Fish & Wildlife Service 
please make every effort to comply with the following pre-run & race 
day instructions for race teams on the St. Joe River: 
 
Pre-run and race boats must idle to and from Aqua Park (launch 
ramp) to Idaho Forest Industries Landing (starting area). 
 
Monday, May 13 through Friday, May 17: 
Pre-running only during the hours of 11 a.m. to 4 p.m. on the entire 
course. Please make every effort to team up for pre-runs. 



Monday, May 13 through Thursday, May 16: 
Race boats may run at full speed from IFI Landing to a designated 
flagged area approximately two and a half miles up river.  Race boats 
must stay in this designated area. 
 
Friday, May 17: 
No race boats on the course. 
 
Saturday, May 18 & Sunday, May 19: 
Race times as scheduled.   
No race boats or pre-running on the river before or after the race. 
 
 
 
 
 

 


